
From: Emily Heatwole <EmilyHeatwole@schouse.gov>
To: Grant GibsonGrantGibson@scsenate.gov

Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
Date: 6/4/2014 5:02:54 PM

Subject: Fwd: John de la Howe

My understanding was existing to be on campus daily


Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:


From:  "English, Scott" <SEnglish@ed.sc.gov>

Date:  June 4, 2014 at 4:37:48 PM EDT

To: Emily Heatwole <EmilyHeatwole@schouse.gov>

Subject: RE: John de la Howe

Understood.  I had this conversation with the Inspector General before the report release.  I encouraged him to 
take a different path, since we do not really operate a school.
 
So the two questions I would ask are:
 

1.       Is this an FTE position? (If yes, competitive post and salary requirements may have to be considered.)
2.       Should we identify an external candidate to be onsite five days a week or is the thinking that we take an 

existing resource within SCDE?
 
I want to move quickly to accomplish this and want to make sure we don’t go in different directions.
 
Scott
 
From: Emily Heatwole [mailto:EmilyHeatwole@schouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, June 04, 2014 4:32 PM
 
To: English, Scott
 
Subject: Re: John de la Howe
 
There was some discomfort regarding   DJJ so the thought was SDE since the school has an educational mission
 

Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 4, 2014, at 3:40 PM, "English, Scott" <SEnglish@ed.sc.gov> wrote:

Emily –
 
I just got a copy of Proviso 7.5.  We’re happy to help, but I would like to get some of the thinking 
behind this language before we do anything.
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